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Dear Sir,  
 
I strongly object to the proposal to develop Brooklands Farm as another new housing estate. 
Apart from the loss of arable land, increased stress on the already overloaded sewage system, which currently 
offloads raw sewage into our already polluted sea, the increase in traffic and the resultant air pollution which arises, 
the increased stress on our medical services, the attack on wildlife, the potential risk of further flooding, the 
increased use of cars to ferry children to and from non local schools, the whole plan appears to have been thought 
up and written down on the back of the proverbial cigarette packet. 
As a resident of Whitstable for over forty years and whilst admitting to being an incommer, albeit only from 
Gillingham, Kent, I have seen the town’s infrastructure attacked and degraded due to increased housing, increased 
traffic and decreased medical, school and other essential services. 
Please, do not continue with this poorly thought out plan, for once destroyed, the environment is lost forever. 
Yours sincerely, 
Dr. J. Leigh 
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